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Theo Holtwijk

From: Kimberly Darling

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 12:14 PM

To: Theo Holtwijk

Subject: Earth Day 2020_ FEIC Involvement (Request to be put on the Dec 18 Agenda) 

Hi Theo, 

 

Just following up on our conversation about FEIC’s involvement in the town’s plans to celebrate Earth Day’s 50th 

anniversary, along with the Maine Bicentennial celebration in 2020. An adhoc advisory committee has been formed with 

representatives from the Conservation Commission, REAC, as well as the Audubon. The plan is to create an entire month 

of events from the end of April, through the end of May to celebrate these two big milestones.  

 

Although we are in very early planning stages, we are hoping there is some interest from the FEIC to engage our 

business community into this effort. While we don’t have the details ironed out quite yet, we are thinking that this could 

be accomplished perhaps through some levels of sponsorships, but are welcome to any other ideas.  

 

I am requesting, formally, to be put on the Dec. 18 FEIC agenda to discuss this mentioned idea, and generate ideas, with 

the FEIC. Can you please reach out to the FEIC chair to get her approval, and confirm my attendance is acceptable for 

that meeting? 

 

I would greatly appreciate it! 

Thank you, 

 

Kimberly Darling 
Energy & Sustainability Coordinator 

Town of Falmouth, ME 

271 Falmouth Rd., 

Falmouth, ME 04105 

O: (207) 699-5337  

C: (207) 318-0609  

kdarling@falmouthme.org  

 
 

 


